

## OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN
Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax; 01271 328584
Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk
Principal: Robert Meech

12th July 2018

Dear Parents,

As we approach the end of another academic year we begin to turn our attention to reports. This year will see a change to the reporting format, which will in turn see a change to how we report next year too.

On **Friday July 13**<sup>th</sup> your child's report will be sent home. Each report will include a detailed update on how your child is progressing in the four core subjects; English, Maths, Science and R.E. The class teacher will also give each child an effort and attainment grade for the non-core subjects.

The second page of the report will include a general comment and your child's views on their school year.

If your child is in Year 2 or Year 6 you will receive their assessment scores for the national tests they completed this term. Year 1 parents will be notified of their child's phonics check score.

An attendance breakdown will be included and you will be informed of your child's next class teacher. There will also be an opportunity for you to make an appointment with the class teacher to discuss the report.

From September we will be adding a mid-year report card. This will be sent out at the beginning of February in time for the parent consultations. This card will give you an overview of the progress your child is making and some next steps for their learning.

October parent consultations will continue as normal.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards

Rob Meech

Principal



